
 
 

 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan is sharing a public notice regarding the closure of the District Medical 

Group (DMG) Multi-Specialty Interdisciplinary Clinic (MSIC). Notifications will be sent to all impacted 

UHCCP members. Please direct any members with inquiries or concerns to call the member services 

number on the back of their ID card.  

 

https://www.dmgcrs.org/

